
NOTICE
OF PUBLIC HEARING 
MASTER PLAN FOR IMPROVEMENTS 

FOR GETTY PARK
The Parks, Recreation & Buildings Committee will 
hold a Public Hearing to take public comments 
during a regular committee meeting that will be held 
on Monday, February 24, 2020 at 5:30pm for the 
proposed Master Plan for Getty Park.
TO:  ALL PERSONS INTERESTED
The purpose for the Public Hearing is to obtain input 
on the proposed conceptual plan for Getty Park. The 
location of the Public Hearing will be at Village Hall, 
218 N. Michigan Avenue, Shelby, Michigan.
It is the intention of the Village Council to submit: 
1) Michigan Natural Resources Trust Fund grant 
application, and 2) Land & Water Conservation 
Fund grant application to the Michigan Department 
of Natural Resources for the renovation of Getty 
Park. The deadline to file these grant applications is 
April 1, 2020.
If you are unable to attend this Public Hearing, 
written comments can be mailed to Robert Widigan, 
Village Administrator, 218 N. Michigan Avenue, 
Shelby, MI 49449. 

Crystal Budde
Village Clerk/Treasurer

Village of Shelby, Michigan
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